
Consent Agenda Item No. 

MEMORANDUM  

August 13, 1987 

To: 	Mayor and City Council 
From: 	City Manager 
Subject: Coast Guard Licenses for Lighthouse 

Reservation 

Included on the agenda are resolutions 
approving licenses from the Coast Guard for 
City use of portions of the Lighthouse 
Reservation for museum and golf course 
purposes. The City Attorney and I have 
reviewed the new licenses and feel they do 
not present any major problems for the City. 
The City has had agreements with the Coast 
Guard since the 1960's for the use of this 
property and have always found the Coast 
Guard to be very cooperative. 	The licenses 
are for 25 year periods. 

We recommend approval. 

City Manager 
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